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To Whom it may concern,

| am opposed to the charges being set forth by the town of Riverview for upgrades to Orin Dr. the street
only has two houses on it and is not even serviced to the end by street cleaning the damage to the
pavement and the drainage infrastructure was caused by the street being used as a gravel pit over the
last three plus summers for construction projects on adjacent streets and roads with constant heavy
loaded truck and heavy equipment traffic in which | have already filed complaints with the municipal works
dept over and asked that they repair the damage to no avail. | have attached pictures of the street
damage. It is not acceptable to me that | as a tax paying home owner should be responsible to pay
additional fees to the Town of Riverview for damages cause by construction of adjacent streets and lack
of maintenance and repair to infrastructure i have owned my home since 2007 and have never seen any
type of maintenance done only two or three emergency repairs. The street is not wide enough to
accommodate vehicles meeting curbs would only hinder this more and is not needed on a street with two
houses.

Sincerely
Curtis Moase
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